
 

 

26981 Highwood Circle 
LAGUNA HILLS  CA  92653 

 

                   Tel:  (949) 362 1600 
                    Fax: (949) 362 5055 

Email:  26981@sbcglobal.net 

  

 

 

 

Press Release – Appointment of Ian Cooper as Exploration Director 
March 19, 2009 

 

 

Patric Barry, the President of Tiger International Resources Inc. (TGR.V) announces that Mr. Ian 

Cooper, has been appointed a Director of the company, and holds the title of Director of 

Exploration. 

 

Ian S Cooper BSc ARSM MAIMM FGS has over Twenty Five Year's Professional 

Experience as an Exploration Manager and Senior Geologist in Mineral Exploration, Project 

Discovery and Management, and brings achievements in project discovery, promotion and 

funding. He directed as Exploration Manager a Major Exploration Program over the Last 3 

Years in the Southern Philippines for a resource company with an advanced portfolio of 

projects including a copper/gold porphyry belt and epithermal/gold silver resource. His track 

record of discovery and recent work includes the discovery of a previously unidentified 

project which is the first new discovery of its type in the Philippine Eastern Mindanao 

Mineral Belt in Over 20 Years.  Since 1992 he has consulted as an Independent Senior 

Geologist to the Exploration and Mining Industry, providing management, evaluation and 

geological services to companies in Australia, Asia and Africa. Previous to that he held 

technical staff positions in major resource companies. He brings world-wide experience in 

several commodities including gold, base metals and diamonds with earlier experience in 

open pit base metal mining, alluvial diamond mining, brown-field exploration at an 

underground/surface gold/silver mine and had involvement with industrial mineral projects. 

Of special interest is that Mr. Cooper was the lead geologist on earlier work on the Esperanza 

Gold Project in the Philippines of which Tiger International Resources holds 100% interest, 

having run the earlier drilling and sampling program and is intimately familiar with the 

project. He is a Qualified Person under 43-101 regulations of the Canadian Securities 

Industry as well as under the Australian Institute of Mining and Metallurgy requirements. 

 

Any questions regarding this news release may be directed to Patric Barry, President of Tiger 

International Resources Inc at (949) 362.1600 or email to 26981@sbcglobal.net. We seek safe 

harbor. 
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